
FITBIT update!
There is a new process for ordering your Fitbits. On October 15th, 

2024, an email was sent from “Fitbit Health Services” to all 
employees with a link to our discounted Fitbit site. The link 

provided in the email is specific to you. 
Keep the email you receive because you can use it to order one 

Fitbit anytime during this year.  

Atlantic believes movement is medicine so we subsidize $77 
of the total cost!

If you would like to order a Fitbit, but did not receive an email, 
please reach out to Becca at beccas@atlanticpkg.com or 

704.909.5731
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